
From: Corrina Guardipee-Hall [corrinag@bps.k12.mt.us] 
To: Carlene Adamson [carlenea@bps.k12.mt.us] 
Subject: For recgonition 

Sent: Thu 5/4/2023 9:38 AM GMT-05:00 

Importance: Normal 
The two buildings that truly have embraced the Kindness Campaign in their school 

1) Napi  

2) BES 

 

I would like to recognize  

Sheila Hall 

Racquel Little Plume 

 

Sicily Bird 

Jessica Racine 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Corrina L. Guardipee-Hall ED.S. 
Browning Public Schools 

Superintendent 

 

"In the course of making decisions, ask yourself what is best for kids!" 


